26 May 81
ALAN TARSAKIAN
Chairman - ACYOC Central Council
Western Diocese of the Armenian Church of America
3016 West Bassa Dr.
Visalia, CA 93277
Dear Alan,

We are sorry to learn, through a lack of interest, that
we will not have the participation of members from the ACYOC
in our Armenian Studies Program - Educational Tour to Armenia.

We have filled the spaces left open for ACYOC participation with
our owun members and are happy to announme that the group shall
Bepart from New York City enroute for Yerevan as scheduled on
June 10th.

Our second trip to Armeniam "Journey" to Armmnia Program,
although small in numbers, shall depart on July lst for two weeks
in the Fatherland. Our thttd Armenian Studies Program - Jerusalem
"The Holy Ckty" is still open and you may suggest to those inter-
ested to contact me immediately for more informationm.

We hope that all is going well for you. Perhaps we mgght

meet at our General Assembly in Chicago. I look forward to hear-

igg from you.

Sincerely yours,

JAMES MAGARIAN

Executive Secretary
c.c. Michael Yapchaian

Chairman - ACYOA Central Council




